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CCC P&C GENERAL MEETING from 7.00pm to 9.00pm

Central Coast Council of Parent’s & Citizen’s Association (CCC P&C) cordially invites members from all Central Coast P&C’s to attend our next General Meeting.
Adam Crouch, Member for Terrigal, Shadow Minister for the Central Coast; and Senior Staff from the Central Coast Department of Education will be available to provide updates and answer questions.  A presentation from the host school, Erina Heights Public School, will also be part of the proceedings. 

Agenda items are to be provided to cccpandc@gmail.com by 21 May 2021.

Social distancing will be in place.  If you wish to attend this meeting, you must register via EMAIL to cccpandc@gmail.com by no later than 12.00 noon, Friday 21 May. 

On the night, all registered participants must check-in using the NSW COVID safe QR code at the school as well as any other sign-in requirements necessary.  COVID safe guidelines and all directives must be followed as too time constraints.  

For the well-being of others, if you are unwell, even with the mildest of symptoms, you must not attend this meeting.  

Light refreshments will be available.  We look forward to your attendance on 24 May 2021 at Erina Heights Public School.
P&C

Our email address is cccpandc@gmail.com for comments, questions, and correspondence.
	Meet your P&C representatives and Department of Education Senior Leadership Team
	────	
Network with interested parents who are committed to ensuring all students receive a quality education
────
Participate in discussions and share information to support changes to meet the altering needs of students 
────
Connecting with schools to enhance home/school partnerships for improved student outcomes
VEnue
Erina Heights Public School 
2 Serpentine Road 
Erina Heights NSW  2260

TIME
6.45pm for 7.00pm start 
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GET
INVOLVED

THERE ARE MANY WAYS
TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE




